Public Announcement of Highly Capable Student Identification
 
Mount Vernon School District will be testing students for the highly capable program during Spring 2015. Students can be nominated for testing by parents, teachers, and community members from February 1st through March 13th, 2015. The link to the nomination form in English is: http://tinyurl.com/hicap2015
 
More information about the highly capable program in English can be found at: http://tinyurl.com/hicapinfo
 
If you need access to a computer to complete this form, please ask your school secretary for assistance. School offices will also have nomination forms available in Spanish and Russian if needed.
 
If you have further questions regarding highly capable identification or program services, please contact the highly capable program staff listed below: Lori Knudson, Email:  lknudson@mvsd320.org; Lisa Condran, Email:  lcondran@mvsd320.org or Chad Norman, Email:  cnorman@mvsd320.org Phone:  360-428-6110
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